
 

 
 

COVID-19 Building Use Policy 
Unitarian Universalist Fellowship of the Emerald Coast 

Updated August 23, 2021 
 
At its August 2021 meeting, the UUFEC Board of Trustees approved a new 
building use policy: Maximum building capacity is 20 people, individuals may 
gather in the building for church business in groups of up to five people. 
 

1. Each group must maintain a physical distance of 6 feet from other 
groups at all times. 

2. All people are required to wear a mask if closer than 6 feet to others.  

3. No sharing of food or drink is allowed. 

4. All attendees must sign the Covid-19 building use waiver of liability. 
 
 


